
 

Newsletter 7th February 2025 

Attendance :  27/01/25 – 31/01/25                Upcoming Events 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lateness has a 

huge impact on 

children’s learning. 

Not only on the 

children that are 

late, but also on 

the children in the 

classes being 

disrupted. Please 

ensure your child 

arrives at school on 

time each day. 

97% and above 
Excellent 

95% to 96% 
Attendance is slipping and will be closely monitored 

95% or below 
Poor (high numbers of children are persistently absent) 

 

The School Day 

8.30am – 8.50am – Arrive on the school playground 

8.40am – Pupils enter school 

8.55am – Gates shut & registration begins 

12 – 1pm –  Lunch 

3.20pm – End of School Day   

Class School Attendance Lates 

Nursery 96 % 0 

Reception  94 % 6 

Year 1 93.2% 9 

Year 2 92.9 % 2 

Year 3 80.4 % 4 

Year 4 93.5 % 5 

Year 5 93.5 % 9 

Year 6 97.5 % 8 

 

Day Event 

Thurs 13 Feb 
Valentine’s Disco 

5.30pm – 6.30pm Y1-Y6 children 

Fri 14 Feb Last Day of Term 

Mon 24 Feb 
INSET DAY 
School Closed for children 

Tues 25 Feb Term Begins 

Thurs 6 
March 

World Book Day 

Fri 14 – Sun 
16 March 

Robinwood Residential 
Year 6 children 

Wed 19 
March 

Year 3 Learning Together Afternoon 
2.15pm-3.20pm 

Fri 21 March 
Comic Relief Day 
Non Uniform – donation 
 

Wed 2 April 
Parents Evening 
3.30pm – 8.00pm 

Fri 4 April Last day of term 

Tues 22 April Term Begins 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lateness w/c 27/01/25 

Day Lates 

Monday 8 

Tuesday 8 

Wednesday 9 

Thursday 9 

Friday 9 

Total Lates for 
This Week 

43 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Valentine’s Disco 

 

The Valentine’s disco is on Thursday 13th February 

in the Hall at 5.30pm for pupils in Years 1 to Year 

6. 

Tickets are selling fast for the disco but there are 

still some left which are on sale at the School Office, 

£2.00 payable on your app or cash at the office. 

Tattoos, glow sticks and lucky dip available to 

purchase at the disco, all 50p each, please send 

your child with correct change.  Thank you. 

 

Star of the Week 

Bungalow Class Emilie-Jae 

Den Class Evie 

Hive Class Harrison 

Nursery Class Willow 

Reception Class Liyan 

Year 1 Mylah 

Year 2 Jake 

Year 3 Olivia 

Year 4 Amber 

Year 5 Blake 

Year 6 Sonny 

 

Communication 

 

 

If you wish to speak to a member of the SLT please 

contact via the school office or email 

admin@oakfieldhyde.co.uk 

New Menu 

 

There is a new menu which will start after the half 

term on Tuesday 25th February.  Please ensure that 

you go onto MCAS and complete your child’s choices. 

Parking 

 

Please park respectfully when dropping off and 

collection your children.   Please do not park across 

residents driveways. 

mailto:admin@oakfieldhyde.co.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports News 

 

Some children from Year 5 and Year 6 represented the school at a dodgeball tournament. They really 

enjoyed taking part and meeting children from other schools.  

 

 

 

 


